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PRESIDENT’S LETTER

Creative Strokes

The Farmington Art Foundation 
meets September-May at the 
12 Mile Farmington Community 
Library,  32737 W 12 Mile Rd, 

Farmington Hills, MI 4833, on the 2nd 
Wednesday of the month at 6:45pm

Liberty Street Farmington 
Library Exhibit 
Please consider showing your work at 
the Liberty Street Library this year.  
Call or email me for availability. There is 
no commission to show at the library.  
– Kathy Boettcher 
Katmb@att.net   
 248-471-5563 

Dear Members of Farmington 
Art Foundation,

I hope this letter finds you preparing for 
an enjoyable creative summer. As we 
approach the end of my current term as 
president, I want to share an important 
update regarding our leadership 
that occurred at the May meeting.

Several months ago, I announced that 
I would not seek re-lection for the 
position of president of the Farmington 
Art Foundation. However, after careful 
consideration and discussion with 
fellow members, I have decided to 
continue in this role as president. It 
is an honor to serve alongside such a 
passionate and creative community.

Regrettably, no other members expressed 
interest in running for the position of 

president. While this lack of candidates is 
unexpected, I am committed to ensuring 
the continuity of our foundation’s 
mission. Together, we will continue to 
foster artistic growth, organize inspiring 
events, and support local artists.

I look forward to the year ahead and 
am excited about the projects and 
initiatives we have planned. If you 
have any ideas or suggestions, please 
feel free to reach out to me directly. 

Thank you for your continued dedication 
to the Farmington Art Foundation. Let 
us create, inspire, and thrive together.

Warm regards,

Richard Adams,  

President, 
Farmington Art Foundation

Sunshine Cards Sunshine Cards 
from FAF are from FAF are 
available available ALL ALL 
YEAR LONG! YEAR LONG! 
If you know of a member who might  
appreciate a thinking of you, sympathy, 
get well, or congratulatory card, 
please email me and be sure to put 
SUNSHINE in the subject line.

– Sharon Daitch 
KramerDaitch@aol.com

June/July KickstART Display
•	 June 4th – Deliver art to the Gallery at 11AM

•	 June 13th – Opening Reception at the Gallery from 5 to 9PM

July Livonia Library Show
•	 June 29th – 10AM to Noon 

Deliver art to the Livonia Library

•	 July 13th – Noon to 2PM 
Opening Reception at the Library

Please contact Janet Hall at janhall46@sbcglobal.net or (248) 921-3939 with any questions.

IMPORTANT EXHIBIT/SHOW DATES 



MEMBER GALLERY & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Be Green – Yevgeniya Gazman
Holland Lighthouse on Lake Michigan  |  Watercolor 

– Margaret Platte RSM


